
JOHN D. URBINA 
5198 S. Spencer St. 
Seattle, WA 98118 

 
 
 
 
 
March 16, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Mike Chenault 
House Minority Whip 
State of Alaska House of Representatives 
State Capitol Room 434 
Juneau AK, 99801  
 
Dear Mr. Chenault, 
 
I am writing in support of HB0143A naming the Alaska Housing Finance Corporation building located at 
4300 Boniface Parkway in Anchorage as the Daniel R. Fauske Building. 
 
My relationship with Mr. Fauske began in 1987 where Dan was employed by the North Slope Borough 
Department of Administration and Finance. Dan as the North Slope Borough’s Director of Administration 
provided strong leadership and in the 1990’s embarked on an ambitious and ultimately successful 
capital plan to provide running water and sewer services to the villages throughout the Borough.  
 
When Dan left the Borough in 1995 to become the Executive Director of the Alaska Housing and Finance 
Corporation he continued his strong leadership and “can do” attitude to help develop innovative 
housing finance structures at AHFC. 
 
Naming the Alaska Housing Finance Corporation the Daniel R. Fauske Building is appropriate for the hard 
work and leadership Dan provided while at AHFC and throughout the State of Alaska. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
John D. Urbina 
Managing Director 
KeyBanc Capital Markets 
 


